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Public Service Announcement                                                                               April 15, 2020 

 

Public Comments at the Board of Supervisor’s April 17 Public Hearing 

The Amherst County Board of Supervisors will hold an Emergency Electronic Meeting regarding CDBG 
funding to small cities, towns, and rural counties to respond to local needs related to COVID-19 response. 
The meeting will take place on April 17, 2020 at 4:00 pm. The public can join the meeting online at this 
link: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/816784061 or dial in by phone (646)749-3122 Access Code: 
816784061#. All participants will be muted by the County Administrator at the beginning of the meeting. 
Anyone who causes a disruption by continually unmuting themselves will be asked to leave the call.  
 
Citizens wishing to address the Board during the Public Hearing will have two options. Those attending 
the meeting using the link will be asked to place their name and address in the comments section of the 
meeting and a request to speak. They will be unmuted one at a time during the public hearing portion and 
invited to address the board. Those calling in by telephone should email the Public Information Officer, 
Joy Niehaus, at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com with their name, address, and phone number so they can 
be unmuted when it is their turn to speak. Speakers must identify themselves to the meeting by stating 
their name and address before making their comment. 
 
 
Information about the CDBG grant can be found online at: 
https://www.dhcd.virginia.gov/sites/default/files/Docx/cdbg/cdbg-covid-19-
response.pdf?fbclid=IwAR35qp0TsApsXyQq8sNLuxJ7ZMEGjjc1aPZYhpOj6QTQt8aJvEBoXpFGj1I 
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Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 
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